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Chief Minister to attend BVI Conference 

 
The Chief Minister, the Hon Fabian Picardo MP, has left the Rock to attend a conference 
in the British Virgin Islands.  
 
Prior to his departure, the Chief Minister recorded his New Year Message which will be 
broadcast on GBC television at 8.30 pm on Tuesday 7 January. 
 
During Mr Picardo’s absence, the Deputy Chief Minister Hon Dr Joseph Garcia will act as 
Chief Minister. 
 


